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CABVI Elects New Board President

Michael Lichstein, Ph.D., was recently elected president of the board for the Cincinnati Association for the Blind and Visually Impaired.  Dr. Lichstein will be the agency’s 17th board president and first blind board president in its 99 year history. 

Dr. Lichstein is a clinical psychologist in private practice. Born with retinoblastoma, he lost his sight in his right eye at birth and became totally blind by age eight. He earned his masters and doctorate degrees in psychology from the University of Cincinnati. Dr. Lichstein is a past board member of the Cincinnati Academy of Professional Psychology, and has spoken nationally and locally on the psychological aspects of vision impairment and blindness. He has also served two consecutive terms as treasurer of the Greater Cincinnati Chapter of the American Council of the Blind of Ohio. He is a Career Connect mentor for the American Foundation for the Blind. 

Dr. Lichstein has contributed greatly to CABVI since becoming involved with the organization in 1989. In addition to serving two nine-year terms on the board, he has chaired three committees. 


The Cincinnati Association for the Blind and Visually Impaired provides counseling, rehabilitation, information and employment services to people of all ages in a nine county area. Through all of its programs and services, it strives to help those who are blind, visually or print impaired lead independent lives. CABVI provided services to more than 4,100 people in 2009.
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